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During this week, a total of 3,000 people from around the world attended training sessions. HyoJeong 

Chung Pyung Trainees are devoted to giving back from with what they have been blessed, with a filial 

heart for heaven to make True Parents happy. 

 

Here is the weekly news, and the testimonies from the event. 

 

1. The 1380th HyoJeong Chung Pyung Workshop 

 

 
 

The 1380th HyoJeong Chung Pyung 2-day Workshop was held on 6.7-6.8 of the 5th year of Cheon Il Guk 

in the heavenly calendar. In the opening ceremony of the workshop, there were 2 lectures held by 

President Gi-seong Lee, and Vice President Myong-kwan Lee. 



 

 

 

On the morning of the second day, there was a Chanyang Yeoksa and Ancestor Liberation Ceremony. 

 

The following is a testimony from this workshop: 

 

2. The 215th HyoJeong Chung Pyung 40-day Workshop & 122nd Blessed Wives 40-day Workshop 

 

 
 

3. Other workshops and events 

 

1) 2017 HyoJeong Chung Pyung 21-day Special Workshop for International Youth 

 

 
 

For 21 days starting on the 7th of July, the 21-day workshop was held with 100 participants at the 

Chinhwa Education Building. Between the 27th-29th of July, the participants made the pilgrimage to the 

holy ground, where they were deeply moved with an overwhelming feeling of grace. The following are 

testimonies from this Workshops:  


